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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon for another Sunday service! 

Tomorrow's service will be different than usual, as we have special 

guests visiting from out of town. We are happy to welcome our North 

American Director  Dr. Chung Sik Yong and National Church President 

Naokimi Ushiroda.  

 

Instead of the typical sermon, the format will be as follows. Pastors Mike 

and Adonia will share a 15 minute report and message on the Denver 

church community over the last 8 years, then we will hear some short 

remarks from Rev. Kevin Thompson, and a 10 minute presentation from 

President Naokimi. Lastly, Dr. Yong will share some insights. The rest of 

the service will proceed as usual. 

 

This service will most likely go a bit longer than our services normally do. 

We have asked Sunday school teachers to prepare appropriately.   

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 

Mike shares a message on the beauty of ownership, how even though we 

are united under a common purpose, we can each offer something 

unique. It is only through these unique and individual offerings that we 

are able to fill all the needs in a community. If you wish to see our 

recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube 
channel or Facebook page. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia 
 

 

 

Latest message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

  

 

On Sunday, March 12, we will be welcoming our Continental Church President 

Dr. Chung Sik Yong. He will be speaking for our Sunday service. National 

President Naokimi Ushiroda will also be in attendance.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Registration is now open for the 2023 National Ocean Challenge 

Program.  This is open for anyone 17 years and older and is a great opportunity 

to have a faith deepening experience in beautiful Kodiak, Alaska. For more 

information or to apply, click here.  

 



 

 

 

We are excited to officially open registration for Camp Journey 2023 for our 13-

18 youth! Please find attached a letter to parents and the registration link. 

 

This year's Camp will be held from July 7th-13th in Garden City, Utah (on the 

Utah-Idaho border near Bear Lake). The participant fee is $350 and the 2nd+ 

sibling in a family will receive a $15 discount.  

If flying: please fly into SLC airport on July 7th by 1 PM. Depart on July 13th no 

earlier than 5 PM. 

Additionally, we are happy to announce will be having an in-person staff day for 

all team leaders on July 6th! All team leaders must fly into SLC on July 7th by 

11 AM. 



 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

-Core Staff of Camp Journey 2023 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
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